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News from the President 
 

We are enjoying our Indian summer with its mix of warm weather and falling leaves 
and hope you are too.  Millbrae is especially wonderful in the fall. MCF appreciates 
your continued support, as we strive to keep local programs alive. 
 
This year has been especially poignant, as MCF received far more grant applications 
than we can possibly fund.  There is such a strong need in Millbrae to fill the gaps in 
program funding where cut backs risk losing programs and services that support our 
daily lives.  Please continue your support and encourage your friends and neighbors 
to join our efforts. 
 
Watch your mailboxes!  The Holiday Star Program is coming soon.  Join us once 
again at the Tree Lighting Ceremony (one of my favorite events!) and show your 
community spirit with a personalized star to hang on the holiday tree!  

-- Catherine Quigg, President 
 
A Heartfelt Thanks to our Supporters!  
We tried something new this past year with a program to honor our mothers, fathers and grandparents.  Thank 
you to those who were able to make a donation as part of the Mother’s and Father’s Day Program: 
 
Barbara Albright   Gaetane Andrews  Frederick & Susan Bianucci  
John Bowers    Robert Buckingham  Sharon Lamey  
Una B. Essaff    Carol & Ron Frediani  Carol Hallihan  
Paul Larson    JoAnne McMahon  Doris Morse  
Kathryn Runkle   Richard Stein   Joe& Shari Teresi  
Irene Thommen   Carol Wiprut   Dorothy Semke 
 
News from the Foundation 
 

Our board has recently voted to approve a grant supporting elementary school crossing guards.  These 
crossing guards help our families safely cross to school in the midst of the crazy pre- and post-school rush!  
Not only do these guards help with traffic control at crosswalks but they are known for providing a warm 
welcome to our youngest citizens. 

 

    
MCF Officers:  Catherine Quigg, R.Terry Bauer, Katarene Tsih, Beth Anderson 
 

Board of Directors:  Paul Bourque, Calvin Chin, Alicia Espinoza, Janet Fogarty, Marc Hershman, Joe Teresi, 
Art Lepore (Emeritus), Kay Runkle (Emeritus), David Slosberg (Emeritus) 
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